
 

 

January 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
Oxbridge Information Evening – Wednesday 23 March 2016 
 
I would like to inform you about an Oxbridge Information Evening at St Aidan’s, Harrogate on 
Wednesday 23 March 2016 from 6.00pm – 8.00pm. This is a joint event that is hosted on 
alternative years between our two schools. We are very fortunate to be part of this event aimed at 
lower sixth form students who may be considering applying to Oxford or Cambridge. The evening 
will cover information concerning application and interviews together with aspects of college life, 
and I would strongly encourage students who are considering the Oxbridge application process to 
attend this event. 
 
There will be speakers and ‘student helpers’ from both universities (including Joe Organ, Schools 
and Publications Officer, Brasenose, Oxford and Tom Norwood, Gonville & Caius, Cambridge). 
The event will begin with a short introductory talk followed by an informal chatting section, so the 
speakers / helpers can circulate informally with students and parents to answer their individual 
questions. 
 
This is always an extremely useful and informative event, and it offers a real insight both into the 
process of application, and the experience of study at these universities. Parents are also invited, 
although places are limited to one parent-per-student to take the pressure off numbers. 
 
We would be grateful if you could let us know if you will be attending by returning the slip below or 
emailing Mrs Griffiths, Sixth Form Co-ordinator, at griffithse@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Oxbridge Evening – Wednesday 23 March 2016 (FAO Mrs Griffiths) 
 
I would like to attend the Oxbridge evening at St. Aidan’s, Harrogate: 
 
Name: …………………………………. Form:……………….. 
 
There will be ………. people attending in total. 

 


